MEMO

RE: County Commission Meeting March 17, 2020

I have just received an order from the Tennessee Supreme Court that closes all state and local courts in Tennessee, including but not limited to municipal, juvenile, general sessions, trial, and appellant courts. This is in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. The courts will be closed until March 31, 2020.

To protect the citizens of our county, we should not hold any meetings that would allow the gathering of public. Therefore, after consulting with our Attorney, I have decided that it would be in the best interest of the County and for the protection of our Commissioners and public to cancel the March 17th Commission Meeting.

The next scheduled meeting is April 21, 2020 at 7 pm.

Mayor Jimmy Sain